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I would like to suggest that before any decision is made on culling kangaroo and other macropods 

numbers in Australia there should be a more accurate count taken of the current populations. 

My understanding is that the numbers are calculated based on a few areas which may or may not 
be typical of Australia as a whole. I also have concerns that the people noting these numbers are 

not unbiased and may have conflicting interests by standing to gain by the monies made by this 
industry. 

 


